



12015 Sherrill Road (563) 552-4300 Phone (563) 552-4301 Fax

Sageville Elementary Newsletter

March 21, 2019

From the desk of Miss Mac:

Before you know it we'll be getting ready to get our gardens in shape for spring. Many thanks in advance to our scouts who will be helping clean out the garden beds and to Julie Murray, former LRC para, who will work on the butterfly and outdoor classroom gardens. Eve Dietrich, our Americorp member, has been working with the K-5 students on deciding what to plant in our raised beds. We will send out a form before the end of the school year to sign up families to water, weed and pick produce for their family if interested.

The Summer Reading Academy for 1st and 2nd Graders will receive information on how to sign up for the program after spring break.

The link for Open Enrollment is available on-line only on the district website until May 1. If you need assistance, please call the school office.

Calendar of Events

Monday-April 1

No fooling, classes resume from spring break 9:45 Gr. 2 Stuart Little play at University of Dubuque

Tuesday-April 2

Jefferson counselor Paula Baumann and former Sageville students will visit Gr. 5 about middle school Gr. 3 Lifeskill classes

Wednesday-April 3

Choir

Thursday-April 4

6:00 PM Jefferson Open House

Friday-April 5

Scrip orders due 9:40 Late Start

No classes Monday, March 25th—Friday, March 29th



Friday Focus:

 Our teachers will be will be working with the program Excel and Infinite Campus to learn some new features.



Sageville Choir is ready for their district performance tonight!

Counselor Corner...Mrs. Boeve

"No matter how long the winter, spring will always follow".... and isn't that the truth! I think we can all let out a sigh of relief now that spring is upon us! With changes can come excitement and dread, relief or fear. Change is hard. If change was easy everyone would eat kale salads for dinner and Hersey's would be out of business! But because change is inevitable, we are using our time in guidance this month to explore what that means and how to deal with it. The goals of our time together are to learn how to adapt when changes occur, explore feelings, accept change is a part of life, and learning healthy coping skills for when dealing with change. Ask your child what changes they've experienced and how they deal with them. You might be surprised at some positive coping skills your child can teach YOU!

Sageville's PTC

We Need You!

Ballots go home today for officers needed for the next two years. In order for all of the great things to continue, we need your help!

Please consider getting more involved in your child's education



Congratulations to Lane Keiffer, Gr 5 overall winner of the Pine Derby and to all of the students who participated.

